MEMORANDUM

October 31, 1996

To: Jeremy Gunn

From: Tim Wray

Subject: Coyle Interview Follow-up

I'm preparing a thank-you letter to Mr. Coyle. You had previously suggested that we might want to consider sending him a copy of the transcript and asking him to do an affidavit attesting to the truth and accuracy of his statements as reflected therein. After rereading the transcript, as well as that from our previous telephonic interview, I don't think we need to do anything more to get him to authenticate his story.